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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
DM No. 400 , s. 2024

To:

GULAYAN SA PAARALAN PROFILING FOR SCHOOL YEAR 2023-2024

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs

Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
School Health Personnel

School Gulayan sa Paaralan Coordinators
All Others Concerned

. In reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 095, s. 2018, titled Sustaining the

Implementation of Gulayan sa Paaralan Program (GPP) in the Public Elementary and
Secondary Schools Nationwide, which aims to address malnutrition and promote
vegetable production and consumption among school children, and DepEd
Memorandum No. 293, s. 2007, titled Gulayan sa Paaralan which intends to
establish school gardens and ensure a continuous supply of vegetables for school
feeding, this office announces the Gulayan sa Paaralan Profiling for School Year
2023-2024. Please refer to DepEd Memorandum No. 223, s. 2016 for the specific
guidelines.

. Relevant to this, the School Health Section will facilitate data gathering to all public

elementary and secondary schools to assess and record the status of Gulayan sa
Paaralan in DepEd Quezon. Schools are advised to submit their respective data thru
this link http:/ /tinyurl.com /GPPProfile2024, not later than May 31, 2024.

. For clarification and other concerns, you may contact our Division GPP Coordinator,

Francis Rainier M. de Leon, through mobile number 09453783664 or email

address: francisrainier.deleon@deped.gov.ph
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4. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance to this Memorandum is desired.

ROMMEL C."BAUTISTA, C \'
Schools Division Supgintend nt
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